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Date: 02 February 2024 

  

 
BY EMAIL 
 
Mike Davies 
Head of Planning – Shropshire Council 
 
 
 
 

 
  
Mail Hub 
Worcester County Hall 
Spetchley Road 
Worcester 
WR5 2NP 

 
 

 
 
Dear Mike 
 
Hencott Pool SSSI – Shropshire North West Relief Road 
 
 
Following recent correspondence, I am pleased to confirm that Natural England accepts the 
finalised land take that has been proposed in relation to this scheme. It is our view that 
residual impacts to the site are within acceptable levels. 
 
I hope this letter meets your needs at this stage. 
 
 
Your sincerely  
 

 
Joanna Redgwell 
Manager – West Midlands area team  


